
About the Hotel where Farewell Party will be held (in the evening of 25 Sep, 2025) 

           
Farewell party will be held in the hotel “MILLIONE”          Farewell party will held in 大宴会場 

located in Jozankei (1 hour distance from Sapporo by car)                   “原生林”, 2F of the hotel. 

      
Farewell party place “原生林”, 2F                Tables with chairs will be prepared 

       
              Example of SHARE room                   Example of TWIN room 

for persons who will stay in the hotel 



             
There is a shower in room                There is “Yukata” which you can wear in the hotel 

   
Public baths (Hot Spring) in 3F                            Public bath for men 

Public bath places for men and women will be exchanged in the midnight. 

             
Shop, 1F (snacks, drinks, etc.)                        Vending machine for drinks 



       
Breakfast place (Buffet Restaurant, B1F) 

        
You can take food on tray.                  Once you finish, please turn the plate to “退席” 

 

There are two buses departing from the Hotel MILLIONE in the morning 

of 26 September, 2025. 

・Bus departing at about 9:00Going to New Chitose Airport direcely. It 

will take about 1.5 hours.  

・Bus departing at about 10:00Going to Sapporo Station. It will take 

about 1 hour. 

 

NOTICE 

Persons who will not stay at the hotel MILLIONE and will go back to 

Sapporo city after Farewell Party must reserve taxis. There are many tourists 

in this season, so you must reserve taxies as soon as possible. If you need to 

reserve taxis, please contact Secretariat by e-mail. 


